October 31, 2007

Chief Deputy William Short
Orleans Parish Criminal Sheriff’s Office
New Orleans, Louisiana

Chief Short,

After listening to the interviews on the Project Management Proposals, I have decided to
choose Ozane, MWH as the project management team. I believe they are the best qualified team
for the job.




